Roll No.

ED-2152

B. A./B. A. B. Ed. (Part II) EXAMINATION, 2021

(Foundational Course)

Paper Second ENGLISH LANGUAGE Time : Three Hours Maximum Marks : 75 Minimum Pass Marks : 26

Note : Attempt all questions.

- 1. Answer any *five* of the following questions : 15
 - (i) Which nymphs have been driven by science from the woods ?
 - (ii) Who is known as the legendary Indian founder of medicine ?
 - (iii) Who first presented the fundamentals and techniques of yoga ?
 - (iv) What honors were given to Ramanujan in England ?
 - (v) What is information society ?
 - (vi) Why is the method of plastic surgery known as the Hindu method ?
 - (vii) How are diseases caused ?

(viii) What does the author refer to as 'gunk'?

- (ix) Which according to the author is a facile, trivial phrase ?
- 2. (A) Read the following passage and answer the questions in your own words : 5

"Eat the right amount of the right food at the right time" is a food rule for everybody. Those who follow it usually notice the benefit in greater physical and mental efficiency and more stamina and vigour. The add to their life as well as vitality to their years. Our body is the most wonderful engine of all, because it builds and repairs itself. Our diet must contain body building foods, protective foods and energy foods. Milk, cheese, meat of every kind, beans, egg, pulses and nuts are among the body building food. Bread, rice, sugar, butter, oils, honey and jaggery are some of the energy foods which keep us active and help the body to perform its various functions such as circulating the blood and breathing. We should always try to plan our meals in such a way that we get all the vitamins and mineral which are needed by our body.

Questions :

- (i) What is the right food rule ?
- (ii) What are the benefits of the right food rule ?
- (iii) How is our body the most wonderful engine ?
- (iv) What should our diet contain ?
- (v) Give a suitable title to the passage.

(B) Give antonyms of the following words (any *five*) :

5

- (i) huge
- (ii) rapid
- (iii) eternal
- (iv) advanced
- (v) important
- (vi) exhale
- (vii) sour
- (viii) necessary
- (C) Make the following words negative by using appropriate prefixes (any *five*): 5
 - (i) advantage
 - (ii) successful
 - (iii) continue
 - (iv) perfect
 - (v) willing
 - (vi) qualify
 - (vii) reliable
 - (viii) prepared
- (D) Mark the statements given below as True or False :

5

- (i) There is no difference between the methods of a baker or a butcher and a scientist.
- (ii) The discovery of zero was made in ancient India.
- (iii) Yoga calm the mind.

- (iv) Sursruta was the first plastic surgeon of the world(v) Jai Singh proved earlier astronomers wrong.
- 3. Write a report on any *one* of the following in about **200** words : 10
 - (i) Bad conditions of the roads in your locality.
 - (ii) An interesting incident you have witnessed.
 - (iii) Annual prize distribution of your college.
 - (iv) Computer literacy
- 4. Expand any *one* of the following : 10
 - (i) Slow and steady wins the race
 - (ii) Seeing is believing
 - (iii) Health is wealth
- 5. Do as directed (any *twenty*) : 20

Fill in the blanks with suitable articles :

- (i) He is Buddhist.
- (ii) apple is good for health.
- (iii) I can type fifty words minute.
- (iv) Here is book you wanted.

Fill in the blanks with possessives or self-forms :

- (v) Why is Dithi sitting in that corner all by?
- (vi) You must do your work

Fill in the blanks with suitable relative pronouns :

- (vii) Tell me the name of the girl won the first prize in the essay competition.
- (viii) He is the only person can repair this machine.

Complete the following sentences by using the superlative degree :

- (ix) He is a very interesting person. He is the person I have met.
- (x) Money is very important. It is the thing in the world.

Complete the following sentences by using the comparative degree :

- (xi) This knife is not very sharp. Have you got a one ?
- (xii) My bed is not very comfortable. You bed is

Rewrite the sentences using the Correct Form of Tense :

- (xiii) We (hear) someone opening the gate.
- (xiv) When Prachi set out in the morning the sun (shine).
- (xv) Her mother (cook) the dinner when the fire (break) out.

(xvi) The sound of the horn (wake) the baby.

Complete the sentences by using suitable modals :

(xvii) He has sent the message that he be late.

(possibility)

(xviii) There is no other offer. I accept this job. (compulsion)

Change the Voice of the following sentences :

(xix) They painted the doors red.

- (xx) The thief has been caught by the police.
- (xxi) Please shut the door.

Fill in the blanks with appropriate preposition :

(xxii) I will see you Monday.

(xxiii) I do not agree you.

Punctuate the following sentences :

(xxiv) Have you heard about Ujjain.

(xxv)Are there any apples in the basket.

ED-2512